
 

 

 
Dear Graduates and Families, 

 

Here are some important details about the year-end celebrations for graduates. Convocation 
will be held on Tuesday, June 25th and Wednesday, June 26th.  Convocation is a special event 
for our graduating students. All graduates are asked to come dressed in their cap and gown and 
participate in a ceremony at Kildonan-East Collegiate. Families and graduates will be able to 
select a time slot to come celebrate graduation with their chosen guests. All details will be 
shared in a student TA on Tuesday, May 14th from 1:45 PM to 2:15 PM and then will be in the 
Grad Channel on Teams. 

 

Helpful Details for Convocation: 

• Graduates can sign up in groups of 14. 

• Reservations of time slots will take place from May 20th to May 31st. The first 
appointment each day is at 9:00 AM. The last appointment of the day is 2:30 PM. The 
link will be sent to graduates in their student email address. 

• Each graduate can invite A MAXIMUM OF EIGHT guests.  

• Caps and gowns will be available for pick up at the school on Friday, June 21st. Students 
will have their cap and gowns before their appointment to allow them to take photos 
with family and friends in different settings.  

• Convocation will include a valedictory and principal’s address, and the official granting 
of the diploma. Ceremonies will take approximately one hour.  

• Each convocation group will also have a reserved time slot that will include photos by 
our photography teachers as well as backdrops for family pictures and selfies.  There is 
no charge for these photos.  

• The gown will be returned at the end of the convocation appointment. 

• Parking is available in the Student Parking Lot. Entry will be the Student Parking Lot 
doors. 

• All of this information and more will be available in a link on our website after May 31st. 
 

We look forward to celebrating with you! 

Sincerely, 

 
Marjorie Millman 
Principal  


